
Beeville ISD 

School Health Advisory Council 

Safe and Drug Free Schools and Communities 

Meeting Minutes 

3-1-10 

 

The Beeville ISD joint SHAC and SDFSC meeting was held on Monday, March 1, 2010 

in the Beeville ISD Board Room.  In attendance were:  Becky Williams, Estella Sanchez, 

Debra Velasco, Samuel Castaneda, Marcie Mayfield, Marlo Swint-Sandavol, Sheila 

Webb, Beatrice Perez, Tammy Diaz, Caleb Traylor, Megan Burris, Karen Harvey, Karole 

Beasley, and Cindy Clendennen. 

  

Items on the agenda included: 

Walk Across Texas Challenge Update 

Worth the Wait- Sex Education Curriculum 

 

Walk Across Texas Challenge Update 

Becky Williams, FMC Consultant and Karen Harvey, TJES P.E. teacher explained their 

campuses would begin their Walk Across Texas event following Spring Break.  Students 

and staff appear excited to participate.  Cindy Clendennen provided information at the 

district level in which two teams of 8, one at the administration building and one at the 

special ed building plan to participate.  They will begin after spring break.    

 

Sex Education Curriculum 
The SHAC reviewed a grade 7 video from the curriculum Worth the Wait and will view 

the 8
th

 grade video at the April meeting.  Committee members will also examine the 

curriculum to determine if Worth the Wait can complement the existing BISD sex 

education program in a positive way.  The SHAC committee will consider a 

recommendation to the BISD School Board after viewing the grade 8 video in April. 

 

Other 
The last SHAC and SDFSC joint meeting will be held Monday, April 5, 2010 at 12:00 

pm in the board room.   

 

Without further business the meeting adjourned at approximately 12:45 pm. 

 

Submitted by: 

Cindy Clendennen   


